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Elwood Staffing Services, Inc. and Senior Center Services have reached agreement to 
create Elwood – Senior Products. 
 
Elwood Staffing is a leading regional provider of staffing, recruiting and HR solutions, head-
quartered here in Columbus.  Senior Center Services is a not-for-profit organization whose 
mission is to serve our senior population (defined as those over age 50) and also has been 
operating an employment program, Senior Products, since 1960. 
 
Senior Products brings access to hundreds of experienced and skilled workers who are capa-
ble and eager to contribute in a number of employment settings while Elwood brings access 
to hundreds of client companies who have need for quality employees as well as sophistica-
tion, success, and achievement in the staffing / employment business. 
 
Mark Elwood, CEO of Elwood Staffing, said “I believe this joint effort will result in greater job 
opportunities for our senior population and access to a new employee base for our clients.  It 
is truly a winning combination in every sense for our senior population, local employers, Sen-
ior Center, Elwood Staffing, and for our community.” 
 
Elwood also said “It gives us great pleasure to work together with an organization like Senior 
Products to better serve each of our customers.” 
 
According to Bob Pitman, Executive Director of Senior Services, “We are very pleased to an-
nounce this exciting partnership after several months of discussion.  As the huge Baby 
Boomer population begins to retire, serious workforce shortages are predicted.  What better 
way to meet the need than creating opportunities for skilled older adults to re-engage in the 
workforce in situations that appeal to their interests and lifestyles?  Elwood, with its proven 
track record of success will be instrumental in helping make that happen.” 
 
The program will officially begin on May 1st.  For additional information, please contact your 
local Elwood representative or Bob Pitman at the Senior Center office. 
 
 


